From: Sent:

28/06/2020 11:16:43 a.m.

Feedback Aurora Plan [feedbackauroraplan@comcom.govt.nz] To:

Electricity service for Central Otago Subject:

Flag: Follow up

Just wanted to submit re the above.

If Aurora Energy and the Dunedin City Council continue down the pathway they are on, the cost and secure supply of electricity will prohibit retired people being able to remain safely and affordable living in the area of our choice.

Consumer increases must be kept at a minimal level, and would also expect Aurora Energy to hold public meetings in each area, so we can be kept informed on issues surrounding supply and cost of electricity.

Thank you

